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Held 3:30 pm in Da Vinci Room Wednesday 9th October 2019

Present: Sharon Carter, Rob Kerr, Michelle Walker, Sarah Purnell and Kim Shoubridge

1. Officer Positions
Michelle Walker stood for Chair. She was proposed by Rob Kerr and seconded by Sarah Purnell.
Rob Kerr stood for Treasurer. He was proposed by Michelle Walker and seconded by Sarah Purnell.
Sarah Purnell stood for Secetary. She was propsed by Michelle Walker and seconded by Rob Kerr.
2. School 
Mrs Carter thanked the HSA for their hard work. Michelle mentioned the lack of uptake of volunteers, and especially trying to recruit the people to take over the officer positions in the 2020/2021 school year as herself, Sarah and Rob were stepping down. Mrs Carter told us she would draft a letter from the school and send it home to parents asap.
3. Chairs Report
“We have had a successful year. The change of time for the Summer and Winter fairs hasn’t decreased our amount raised, and infact, the summer fari was the busiest it had been for a while.

The Discos still raise a lot, and coupled with the children’s enjoyment, are worth continuing in the future.
We are introducing Cake Sales and Second Hand Uniform sales after school during this academic year.

I personally want to thank Rob and Sarah for their continued support and hard work as well as all our parent helpers”

4. A.O.B
It is planned to book in a date for Bags2School – Michelle Walker to liase with the school to find a suitable date.
It was brought to our attention that the gazeboes were broken. Rob offered to try and repair them.

Meeting concluded at 4:30pm

